
THANK YOU for last week’s collection:
Loose: £372.57 Envelopes: £387.95  TOTAL: £760.52

There will be second collection at all Masses next weekend for Hallam Caring Services
======================================================

LOTTERY WINNERS Bonus Ball No: 18
Winners: C Calvert, E Clayton, Brigit Moran.

The next LUNCHEON CLUB will be on Tuesday 6th February 12.00 – 2.00pm.

SHILOH - The next collection of your donations will be on the 11th February.

A new READERS & MINISTERS ROTA is available in the porch.

Copies of LENT EXTRA are now available in the porch at £2.50 each.

SHROVE TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 13TH.
Members of our new Youth Group will be helping to prepare and serve

delicious, free and freshly cooked pancakes in the Parish Rooms
between 12.00 and 2.00pm.  All welcome.

Many Congratulations from all at St Bede’s to Michael Speight, secretary of the Parkinson’s
UK Rotherham branch and School Governor at St Bede’s Primary School, who has been awarded

the British Empire Medal for ‘services to the community in Rotherham’.  

        LENT BEGINS ON THE 14TH FEBRUARY
         and offers us all an opportunity to reflect on how we
           might prepare for Easter by considering what we
          could give up (fast), what we could take up (pray)
           and how we could give to those in need through
                     Almsgiving as a result of our fasting.

Dates to note for your diary during Lent.

Saturday 3rd March – A Lenten Day with the Lord

Friday 23rd March at 7.00pm - “The Gospel of Mark”
A live performance with original music. 

Admission free.

Please continue to check the bulletin and website for more
details in the forthcoming weeks. 
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Polish Mass every Sunday at 11.15am
Confessions every Saturday 8.45 – 9.15am
FORTY MARTYRS’ – a Vigil Mass for Sunday is celebrated on Saturday at 5pm.
Sat 3rd Feb: Linda Shepherd
Sat 10th Feb: Horst family
Sat 17th Feb: Snowdon & Blackman families

Please pray for OUR SICK: Dolores Brannigan, Patricia Shaw, Mary Butler, June 
Hopkinson, David McKinney, Peter Liversidge, Valerie Banet, Veronica Keyte,Vera 
Bannon, Lily Todd, John Dearing,  Maureen Collier, Lynn Healey, Joanne O'Connor, 
Anne Casey, Anne Kidd, Magdalene Toner, Beryl Deehan, Gillian Norris, Agnes 
Greensmith,  Winifred Marchbank, Denis Womack,  Katrina Firth, Santiago Kilner,  
Ian Shaw, Maureen Borbone, Stephen Collins.
LATELY DEAD: David McKinney

RESPONSE TO THE PSALM: Praise the Lord who heals the broken-hearted.
=========================================================================================================

Emmaus 2018: A reminder that The Old Testament Talks resume at St Bede’s on 
Monday February 19th at 7.00pm when Fr will speak on ‘The Chronicles of the Kings’.
Advance reading: 1 & 2 Samuel and 1 & 2 Kings.

MASS INTENTIONS
ST BEDE’S
Sun 4th Feb 9.30 Veronica & Albert Wesson
5th Sunday
Year B 6.15 Norman & Jean Speight

Mon 5th Feb 9.30 Michael & Jean Kelly
St Agatha
Tues 6th Feb 9.30 Jim Connolly (A)
Ss Paul Miki & comps
Weds 7th Feb 9.30 William & Dorothy Highton

Thurs 8th Feb 9.30 P Harrison

Fri 9th Feb 9.30 Thelma Peters & Rupert Larkin

Sat 10th Feb 9.30 Marie Shaw (LD)
St Scholastica
Sun 11th Feb 9.30 Dolores Brannigan (sick)
6th Sunday
Year B 6.15 Mary Chapman



NOTICES

Forthcoming Meetings: (All meetings are in the Parish Rooms unless otherwise stated

Liturgy Committee meeting: Tuesday 20th February at 7.15pm.

Deanery Co-ordinates meeting: Tuesday 6th March  at 7.00pm at Blessed Trinity
==============================================================

Sunday Night Cafe: St Bede’s will be providing the meal at the Sunday Night Cafe on 
February 18th. If you would like to help in any way please contact Clare Brennan on 
01709 838004

World day of the Sick: Sunday 11th February. A raffle will be held at St Bede’s for the 
Lourdes Sick Fund. Bacon Butties will also be served after 9.30 Mass.

Family Fast Day: Friday 23rd February. Fast, Pray & Give. With malnutrition killing 
almost three million children a year, your fasting, prayers and donations will ensure that
more children can have the opportunity to grow up healthy and strong. Envelopes for 
your donations will be handed out on the weekend of the 17th/18th February.

Lent Lunches: The lunches will take place at 12.00 noon on Wednesday’s in February 
and March. Details of all the lunches are on the parish website with the lunch at St 
Bede’s on the 14th March.

Faith into Action: Are you interested in putting your faith into action as a volunteer? 
The Society of St Vincent de Paul (SVP) is an organisation that does just this. Its 
members seek out those in need of help, support and friendship and provide practical 
help where needed. The SVP is always looking for new members who, as part of a team, 
can make a real difference to their communities. If you are interested in joining or would
like more information please contact Lance Philpott, Membership Development Officer 
for the Diocese of Hallam on 07400 516750  Lancep@svp.org.uk 

Hallam Lourdes Pilgrimage: In this special 160th anniversary year of the apparitions 
the pilgrimage will fly out to Lourdes from Doncaster on the 1st July for 6 days. Please 
see Christine Calvert or Colette Sharp for further information, or contact the Lourdes 
Office on 01302 247910.

Sleep Out for St Wilfrid’s: Friday/Saturday 16th & 17th March 7.00pm – 8.00am. If you 
enjoy a challenge why not ‘sleep out’ of your comfort zone and spend the night on the 
floor of the Abbeydale Picture House to help raise vital money to support the work of the
St Wilfrid’s Centre. Registration is £15 and includes floor space, an alcohol-free cocktail 
bar, street food snacks and a light supper and breakfast. To join the event please visit: 
www.stwilfridscentre.org/events/sleepout2018  .  Instead of their annual pantomime St 
Wilfrid’s Drama Group will be opening the entertainment before the event followed by 
live music from two bands. This is a ticketed event and tickets at £10 each can be 
obtained from the centre or the website www.stwilfridscentre.org/events/evening fun. 
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